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Dear Third Federal Saving and Loan,

On behalf of the Columbus Realtist Association, we extend our heartfelt gratitude for your
BHL sponsorship of the Black History Luncheon. Your support was instrumental in making this
event a meaningful celebration of Black history, culture, and achievements.

Because of your generosity, we were able to create an inspiring and impactful experience that
fostered unity, education, and empowerment within our community. Your sponsorship also
contributed to vital initiatives such as the Columbus Realtist Foundation Scholarship Program,
helping to support the next generation of leaders in real estate and beyond.

We truly appreciate your commitment to our mission and community. Thank you for being an
essential part of this special occasion—we look forward to continuing our partnership in the

future!

2025 Black History Luncheon Journal:

https://publuu.com/flip-book/747925/1759075

With gratitude,

Pauline E. Buck

2025 Black History Luncheon Committee Chair
Columbus Realtist Association



